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January 1, 2022 

 

Gluten-Free status of Ardmore Farms Products 

 

Dear Valued Country Pure Foods Customer, 

 

There is a great deal of concern about food allergens, including gluten. We understand how 

important it is for consumers with gluten sensitivity to have accurate and specific information to 

help them make informed choices regarding the foods and beverages they consume. 

 

Please be assured that the Ardmore Farms products you purchase from Country Pure Foods are 

gluten-free. Country Pure Foods is committed to servicing customers by providing quality products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Susan Woods 

Director, Product Innovation 

Country Pure Foods 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


